
Corrigendum to Notice inviting Expression of Interest (EoI) 

 
 
No. NIELIT(I)/PRJ/PMC/28/2021                  Dated 10th December’21 
 
National Institute of Electronics & Information Technology (NIELIT)  Imphal, an Autonomous Scientific Society of Ministry of Electronics & 

Information Technology, Govt. of India is in the process of creating various infrastructure facilities with funding support from different 

ministries 

 

Expression of Interest (EoI) is invited from Govt. Societies/Agencies/ Undertakings engaged in civil construction works for 

appointment/empanelment as Project Management Consultant (PMC). Last date for submission of EoI is now extended upto 25.12.2021 till 

3.00 p.m. For details please visit the website of NIELIT Imphal http://www.nielit.gov.in/Imphal. 

 

 

Sd/- 

Executive Director 

 

http://www.nielit.gov.in/Imphal

